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26th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Uniform Suppliers 

 

As you are aware, the official school uniform is currently only available through the school 

office with payments made on gateway. As the school office moves towards cashless this has 

made it difficult to accept cash payments. It has also become increasingly difficult to predict 

the stock levels and to have uniform available when you need it.  

 

We have therefore spoken with Whittakers who are based in Swinton, and we are pleased to 

tell you that they are now officially stockists of our uniform. They accept cash and card 

payments as well as online orders, and importantly are open during school holidays. 

 

We hope this will help make buying your uniform easier, but if you have any difficulties please 

do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Donoghue 

Headteacher 
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